
 

  
 
 
May 14, 2018 
 
Address 
 
RE:  AT&T NOTIFICATION OF BALLOON FLY AND AREA MEETING 
 
Dear Property Owner or Resident: 
 
Please be advised that an application has been submitted to the County of Spotsylvania seeking approval of a 
Special Use permit for the following described property: 10601 Spotsylvania Avenue, Fredericksburg, Virginia 22408.  
AT&T is proposing a new facility at this location which will be a vital part of the communication infrastructure for E911 
services and first responders during times of an emergency. Additionally, it will assist our network requirements are 
significantly increased by the evolution of wireless use by customers. 
  
In compliance with the County Zoning Ordinance, AT&T will be performing a balloon fly during daylight hours for two 
(2) consecutive days at the proposed height of the AT&T site:  
 

Notice of Balloon Fly 
Date:   April 2nd and 3rd, 2018  
Time:   Approximately 7:00 am to 5:00 pm 
Location:  10601 Spotsylvania Avenue, Fredericksburg, Virginia 22408 

 
Also, an Area Meeting will be held to provide you an opportunity to become fully aware of our development intentions 
and to provide input into the proposed development: At this meeting the applicant will make every effort to illustrate 
how the property will be developed and answer any questions.   

 
Notice of Area Meeting 
Date:   April 3rd, 2018 
Time:   6:00 pm 
Location: Hampton Inn & Suites Fredericksburg South 

4800 Market St, Fredericksburg, VA 22408 
 

If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact Ryan Foltz at 410.582.8043. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ryan Foltz, Real Estate Specialist 
410.582.8043 
ryan.foltz@smartlinkllc.com 
 

 


